
City of Tallulah
Bayou Newsletter

September 2020

Dear Citizens:

On August 13, 2020, the Tallulah 
City Council voted to accept the 

“Marketing And Feasibility 
Study” completed by Integra 

Realty Resources for the  
Proposed 250 acre Tallulah 

Industrial Parkway.  The Study 
will be reviewed by USDA before 

final payment.

Next step for the City?  Working 
with Louisiana Economic 
Development to get the 

proposed Industrial 
Parkway site listed as a
“Certified Site” with the
State of Louisiana!  Visit 

www.opportunitylouisiana.com
for more information on the 

State’s Certified Site Program.

Proposed Tallulah Industrial Parkway site

Welcome to the first edition of the City of Tallulah eNewsletter!  I’m bringing this 
new information source to you so that I can better keep our citizens up to date on 
what’s going on in our City.  Look for the eNewsletter every month on the 
City of Tallulah Facebook page and on our website at www.cityoftallulah.org!

Water Update 
September 10, 2020
during Tallulah City 

Council Meeting

Mayor Charles Finlayson

     

On September 1, 2020
The City of Tallulah
made the second of 

two water/sewer debt 
payments for

2020. The next payment
is due March of 2021.

http://www.opportunitylouisiana.com/


Harlem Street Ethel StreetTallulah Drainage Projects
FEMA Grants

$2.9M $2.0M1. Redesign approval for Harlem Street Project by
Governor’s Office on Homeland Security and
Emergency Preparedness (GOHSEP)due Sept 2020.

2. Awaiting Ethel Street re-design project approval
from State. Date TBA.

Work will begin soon on the
Tallulah Madison Community Center.

The City of Tallulah received 
a $50,000 grant from the 
Louisiana Government 

Assistance Program (LGAP)
for renovations in the building!

The City of Tallulah
has selected 

two streets in
Tallulah that
will be paved
for  FY 20/21. 

Street selection 
announced soon!

www.2020census.gov
1.844.330.2020

Mail the form received at your home

Respond Online, By Phone or By Mail

We are busy preparing to close out FY 19/20.  
Financial Statements for the eleven months ended

May 31, 2020 are available for review at
www.cityoftallulah.org.

http://www.2020census.gov/
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